
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
I handed in a hard copy of the Save Chilton AONB Action Group's response to the 
Vale's Local Plan to 2013 along with 44 signed Part A's that represent the group on 
Friday 12th December. 
 
Please find attached an electronic copy of our submission for your information. The 
44 Part A's are not included here as I didn't have the facility to scan them in (hence 
the reason they were submitted as a hard copy on Friday 12th December). 
 
Kind regards, 
Dr Pamela Dothie 
on behalf of the Save Chilton AONB Action Group 
 


